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This past year has had its challenges but also provided some opportunities.   The University of 
Victoria Retirees Association membership has increased slightly.   We continued to provide a 
range of intellectual events by converting into an online format and also introduced a new 
Initiative - the Members Forum.   Our financial situation remains positive as does our outlook 
that the coming year will permit UVRA to reinstate some of our social event schedule. The UVic 
Office of Alumni Affairs continues as our organizational link to the University and its new 
Director joined us at a UVRA Board to reconfirm the role of supporting our initiatives. 
 
As mentioned last year, UVRA moved our events schedule online.  A list of highlights is noted 
below: 
 
Membership 

 UVRA now has just over 720 members with the majority life memberships 
 
Communications & Office 

 Our website is the ongoing repository of our activities at www.uvic.ca/retirees 

 The "Grey Matters!" newsletter is generated 



 



On behalf, of the UVRA Board, I wish all of you a safe and healthy summer.  We all look forward 
to the upcoming year with hope and encouragement that we will start a return to more regular 
activities. 
 
Keep well and all the best 
 
Margaret Klatt 
President, University of Victoria Retiree Associaton 


